Little Star Out of School Program

www.littlestarplayschool.com Miss Becki's cell: 587-877-7827 littlestarplayschool@hotmail.com

2025 **February**

Dear OSP Families

As we end January we have seen new friendships form with our Stars. They have loved being able to help with jobs, caring for our kinders and helping bring food donations to the food bank.

Over the month we have noticed an interest in dress up. If you have any old clothes, shoes or accessories laying around, we would be thrilled to accept them.

We are always looking for guests to come in and share with our Stars. If you would like to come in please message Miss Emily on Lillio.

As always please make sure your Star is dress appropriate for the weather and that everything is labeled!

Reminders:

- The three main rules we follow are:
 - Be Kind
- Be Safe
- Be Respectful.
- We are a peanut-free facility
- Roll Call will be sent weekly (Monday, Wednesday, and Friday), and responding to ensure your hours is mandatory.
- Parents need to get out of their vehicles at drop off and pick up.

Birthdays

- Miss Britnee 22
- Elliot 27
- Maisie 28





Dates To Note

February 14- Valentines February 17- Closed February 18-21 PD Days February 26- Pink Shirt Day











OSP Newsletter